
 

 

 
 
 
  

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Coniston Road, Kendal Close and Keswick Road 
Worksop) (20mph Speed Limit) Order 2022 (1267) 

 
Statement of Reason 

 
 
It is proposed to change the existing 30mph speed limit to 20mph on the above roads in Worksop. 
The proposed 20mph speed limit will help ensure that vehicles entering this housing area are 
travelling at a lower speed. 
 
 
 


